
March 12, 1986 

 The Mt.  Joy Township Supervisor held their regular monthly meeting on 

Wednesday March 12, 1986 at 7:00 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman 

Home Road.  All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Wilbur Danner, 

carried.   

The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 The sub-division plan of Wilson Clapsaddle was reviewed - the following 

deficiencies were noted:  1.  Lot 8 should be removed from plan, 2.  Only the mobile home 

can be used as a residence on this lot, 3.  Have questions concerning the right-of-way on 

this lot.  Supervisors will not approve this plan until the deficiencies are resolved.  (This 

property is to be purchased by David Shaw.) 

 A letter was read from the Department of Transportation concerning all bridges that 

are not safe to carry 40 ton loads.  Bridge on Route 134 at Barlow is the only bridge there is 

no concern for.  This bridge ha a weight limit of 15 ton for single axle and 25 ton for 

trailers.   

 A letter was read from the Gettysburg Fire Department about bridge weight limits - 

their trucks weigh between 7,500 and 56,000.  Their concern is safety and also liability 

insurance.  The bridge at Barlow is the only one that would be of concern to them.  

Secretary to reply back to GFD about weight limits of bridges. 

 Subdivision plans of Roger Weaver on Patterson Road were approved by motion of 

Danner, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 Secretary instructed to bid for stones and oil - Stones-2A - 3500 tons,  2B-800 tons, 

1B-500 tons and anti skid-1000 tons and 50,000 gallons of E-3 oil.   The escalator clause to 

be used for oil bids.  Bids to be opened on April 9, 1986 at regular monthly meeting.   

 Time to renew junk yard license - Supervisors to make inspections of junk yards - 

May  is deadline for putting up fences.  Mr. Mack and Mr. Toner’s properties will also be 

inspected because of reports of junk being stored on these properties.   

 Secretary to bid on Motor grader - bids to be opened at Special Meeting on April 2, 

1986 at 7:00 p.m. 

 Wayne Miller was present - wants to buy 2/16 foot tile - he will pick them up.  

Secretary to send him a bill.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:25 by motion of Danner, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


